The Area's Premier Family Owned & Operated Senior Living Community

October 15, 2021

Dear Residents, Family Members and Resident Representatives,

We are pleased to report that we have not had any residents or staff members test positive for COVID-19 since we wrote to you last week. Based on this, we are once again able to resume visitation in our Skilled Nursing neighborhood, which means that all three neighborhoods are open to visitors. We hope to resume dining and group activities in our Skilled Nursing neighborhood before the end of next week.

On a somber note, last week we lost a dear member of our Sunnyside Manor family. Sue Thompson, a Licensed Practical Nurse who had been with Sunnyside Manor for over 10 years, passed away unexpectedly last Friday. She leaves behind her husband Kevin, four daughters and two grandchildren. Sue was known by her co-workers as a hardworking, strong-willed caregiver with a heart of gold. Sue will be deeply missed by her co-workers and by the residents she lovingly cared for.

Thanks to all of you for your ongoing support. Please don't hesitate to share any comments, concerns or questions. We are all in this together.

Regards,

The Keane Family

2500 Ridgewood Rd., Wall, NJ 07719 Ph: 732-528-9311 / Fax: 732-528-9026